
           

 

 

 

 

Fromefield Post Office® 

McColls Retail Group, 34 Rodden Road, Frome, BA11 2AE 

 

Your new branch  

 

We recently asked your views regarding access in relation to our plans to restore the Post 

Office service in Frome. We received 9 responses which welcomed the return of Post Office 

services to the community and we are pleased to let you know that your new branch opened 

on Friday 8 March 2019 at 13:00, where it will be known as Rodden Road Post Office. 

 

 

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


